
 

 

 
Status of the Draft Accounts 2022/23 made available for 
Public Inspection 

 
The draft Statement of Accounts 2022/23 dated 20th June 2023 were made available for 
public inspection for thirty working days from Wednesday 21st June 2023, as required under 
the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015. The Annual Governance Statement was 
published on 27th July, therefore the Council has extended its inspection period for a further 
thirty working days from that date, therefore running until Thursday 7th September. 
 
The status of these draft accounts is unaudited. The draft Statement of Accounts is therefore 
subject to change. 
 
It is anticipated the council's final audited Statement of Accounts will be published in October 

2023, as soon as the auditors have completed their work.. 

 
 
 

Signed          Dated    27/07/2023 

  

Debbie Mitchel ACMA 

Chief Finance Officer 


